
Hello!  

 

Please see attached and below for an open letter and petition to current landlords of the city of 

point arena who are attempting to raise the rent on many tenants, who are mostly of the Latinx 

community.  

 

I would like to bring the issue of rent protections to our most underprivileged and 

underserved during this pandemic. there have already been illegal evictions in the town 

during the shelter-in-place order.  
 

English Open Letter:  

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1DJl-

VyNA590H8BJ9Hd2THco48GenAOLgUCJe3EroFNA/edit 

 

English Petition:  

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1py6-cbo7z9DE9wdTkT7jnMa1N9-mAa-

puZlbP4BFWCg/edit#gid=0 

 

Spanish Open Letter:  

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1WkwhU6PQOr89nekpQJX7j2AKeSisX7z7OhEJwUZZeL

0/edit 

 

Spanish Petition:  

 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1HqSmpBUB95_W3yBS82-

AjNdY6tVVHAcBlbsJRpRC7VA/edit#gid=0 

 

 

Thank you! 

Olivia  

 


